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ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMISSION 
CITY OF PALM DESERT 

STAFF REPORT 
 

 
MEETING DATE: June 24, 2025  
 
PREPARED BY: Carlos Flores, AICP, Interim Deputy Director of Development Services  
 
SUBJECT: PROVIDE FEEDBACK ON CITYWIDE LANDSCAPE MASTER PLAN 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Provide feedback on proposed Citywide Landscape Master Plan. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On November 14, 2024, the City Council awarded a contract (C48620) to Hermann Design 
Group (Consultant) for development of a Landscape Master Plan. City staff and the Consultant 
are seeking feedback from the Architectural Review Commission on the proposed plan. The 
Consultant will be providing a presentation during the meeting. 
 


